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TECHNOLOGYACCEPTABLE USE POLICY 

For Students 
 

1. All students must accept the Technology Acceptable Use Policy which is provided 
digitally each time they log on to a District computer. 

 
"This computer is the property of the Patchogue-Medford School District and is for the use of 
authorized users only. 
Individuals using this computer system without authority, or in excess of their authority, are 
subject to having all of their activities on this system monitored and recorded by system 
personnel. 
In the course of monitoring, individuals improperly using this system, or in the course of system 
maintenance, the activities of authorized users may also be monitored. 
Anyone using this system expressly consents to such monitoring and is advised that if such 
monitoring reveals possible evidence of criminal activity, system personnel may provide the 
evidence of such monitoring to law enforcement officials. 
Individuals using this system agree to Technology Use Policies 4410 and 6147 which are 
available on the Patchogue-Medford District Website.  
 
2. Student use of the District’s Network and Internet access is strictly limited to those 

that accept the policy upon log in. 
3.  Students and parents should review the Technology Acceptable Use Policy which can be 

found on the Patchogue-Medford Schools website.  
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